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Fisher Phillips Partner Reflects on Greater Tampa Chamber of
Commerce Chairmanship

News

12.21.18 

In his article for the Tampa Bay Business Journal, Tampa partner Steve Bernstein reflects on the

accomplishments of the Greater Tampa Chamber of Commerce within the business community and

the community at large during his tenure as 2018 chairman. Steve outlines the Chamber’s focus on

the issues that mattered the most to the community – transportation, education, workforce

development, and affordable housing – and how the Chamber responded to the critical challenges

and opportunities that arose. While 2018 was a successful year, he looks forward to a strong 2019

under new leadership who will continue to steer a course toward business success for every facet of

the growing community. 

To read the full article, visit the Tampa Bay Business Journal (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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